
SMITHTON PUBLIC LIBRARY DISTRICT 
Personnel Committee Meeting 

June 20, 2013 
 
 

The meeting was called to order by President, Ron Mense, at 7:04 
p.m. with the following Personnel Committee members present:  
Ann Hart, Linda Kreher, and Ron Mense.  Also present was 
Recording Secretary, Linda Hill.   
 
The Committee decided on a 35 cents per hour raise for all hourly 
employees. 
 
Motion to adjourn was made by Linda Kreher and seconded by 
Ann Hart. 
 
All were in favor and the meeting was adjourned at 7:07 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Linda Hill 
Recording Secretary 
 

 
 


